Google Groups
In support of the horse shelters on Peaks Island

gail t. kelley <gtkot@hotmail.com> Sep 18, 2017 10:37 AM
Posted in group: Zoning

Hello,

| am writing in support of allowing the horse structures to remain on Covey Johnson's land on Peaks
Island. While | understand that permit processes are required, it would be an altering of the island
diversity to remove these shelters and endanger possibility of having the horses on the island. The horse
shelters and the horse presence is a part of the year round cutler of the island that requires special
considerations.

Thank you,

Gail Trefethern-Kelley, Peaks Island Resident



